From: anne crawford <annecraw4d@gmail.com>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 09:25:59 AM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: ENV-2018-2116-EIR

As a resident of Beachwood Canyon, and someone who tries to navigate through Hollywood on a daily basis, with little success, 1
oppose this project on many levels.

It is too large for the neighborhood, the streets can not handle the traffic it will generate, parking is insufficient, and it is out of scale
and need for Hollywood.

Please add my name to those of residents of the area who oppose this project.
Thank you
Anne Crawford deZonia

2471 Hollyridge Drive
Los Angeles, CA.



